
Deadline for application for refund of
Government Tunnel Toll Tickets set on
June 30

     The Transport Department (TD) today (May 30) reminded the public again
that holders of toll tickets can visit the TD's designated outlets to apply
for a refund on or before June 30, otherwise no refund can be made. The
details of the refund locations are as follows:
 

District Refund location address Operating
hours

Hong Kong
Island

Star Ferry Car Park, 9 Edinburgh
Place, Central

24 hours

Shau Kei Wan Car Park, 1 Po Man
Street, Shau Kei Wan

Kowloon

The One Car Park, 100 Nathan Road,
Tsim Sha Tsui
Millennium City 6 Car Park, 392
Kwun Tong Road, Kwun Tong
Sheung Fung Street Car Park, Sheung
Fung Street, Wong Tai Sin

New
Territories

Kwai Fong Car Park, 19 Kwai Yi
Road, Kwai Chung
Tsuen Wan Car Park, 174-208 Castle
Peak Road –
Tsuen Wan, Tsuen Wan
Hilton Plaza Car Park, 3-9 Sha Tin
Centre Street, Sha Tin

 
     Applicants are advised to fill in the application form
(www.td.gov.hk/filemanager/en/content_5214/ops_form_182.pdf) in advance and
bring along the toll tickets for refund. Applicants who apply for a refund
for a large quantity of toll tickets are suggested to contact the contractor
by email (info@wilsonparking.com.hk) or call 2830 3814 before visiting the
designated refund outlets to ensure that they would be provided with the
necessary assistance.
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